
 

Important Information for applicants of faculty positions 

Considering requests of the applicants for various faculty positions regarding difficulty in 

submission of hard copy of the on-line applications with requisite documents, following 

instructions are for information to all concerned- 

1. Last date for submission of desired documents is extended upto 15-11-2019, 

(Friday) on or before 4:00 pm. However, the University will not be responsible for 

any postal delay and documents received after extended last date of submission i.e. 

15-11-20019 will not be entertained. 

2. Applicants may now view and print their on-line application on 

http://workhnbgu.samarth.edu.in link for submission of hard copy of the same, 

however, applicants who have already submitted their documents to the University 

in response to the earlier notice/ e-mail regarding submission of hard copy of 

applications need not to submit again.  
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